
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: Wes Anway, Interim Public Works Director  

 

SUBJECT: Hire of Pool Employees for 2018 Season   

 

DATE: May 15, 2018 

 

 

BACKGROUND   

 
Interviews for all new applicants and assistant managers were done on April 25th & 26th.  

Below you will find a list of the employees hired for seasonal employment at the Cannon 

Falls Community Pool. Employment will begin on the date of the employee meeting 

which is May 16, 2018. All positions are pending background check approval.  

 

Sandra Regenscheid – Assistant Manager 

Gabriel Hall – Assistant Manager  

Madeline Siebenaler   

Isabel Crosby   

Kara Loeschke 

Kendra Lecy 

Isabella O’Reilly 

Samantha Anderson 

Lily Johnson 

Brooke Beissel 

William Crosby 

Cooper Peterson 

Nick Bultena 

Rachel Huseth – This is the Managers sister, she will work only when one of the 

assistants are scheduled to work and report to them.  

Vanessa Peer 

Trenton Matthies 

Chase Schaefer 

Alexander Weinreich  

Macy Duden 

 

 

  REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION  
 

Motion to rehire/hire the above listed pool employees for the 2018 pool season, pending 

background checks.  


